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We’re Back …In-Person that is!

Our next meeting will be live and in-person. On April 14th, the officers met to discuss options for meeting
after I had received word from Kosair Charities that the meeting room we use would not be available for
reserving until after the first of the year. After I heard that news I started looking at options. We could rent
the meeting room at the FourPoints Hotel as we had in the past or look for other spaces. After calling
around, many spaces were unavailable still or had high rental fees attached. I discussed with my church
Pastor the possibility of using the community room and was given the ok to do so. It was a unanimous
decision by the board to rent the community room at church. We also discussed our programming and
what to do to finish the year on a high note. 

June 22, we will have an in-person meeting at St Lawrence Catholic Church in the Community Room. The
church is located on Lewiston Drive just 1.5 miles from the Watterson Expressway in Shively, KY. The
community room is on ground level so it is handicapped accessible and will hold a large number of
people and has its own restrooms. 

This will be a performance and fellowship night so bring something to perform or just come hang out and
cheer on those who want to perform. 

July 17th – We will have an outdoor gathering at the home of David Garrard in Finchville, which is close to
the Outlet Mall in Simpsonville. We’ll have more info on that including directions in our next bulletin. 

We’ll also have a meeting at the church on July 27th. 
I look forward to seeing everyone at our June meeting. It’s been far too long and we have missed you all. 

Michael
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Wisdom from Tarbell

Study and Practice
 

Study and practice regularly. Choose a certain time each day to devote to your lessons. 

Arrange a schedule for yourself and stick to it. 

Do not consider these lessons as work, but think of them as an absorbing and valuable recreation. 

Look forward with eagerness to your study hours. And study regularly.
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2021 Club Officers

Dean Emeritus
Sherrell Nunnelley

 
President

Michael Raymer
5512 Pavilion Way

Louisville, KY 40291
502.644.7829

funmagic@iglou.com
 

1st Vice President
Bo Gulledge
502.645.3483

bo@breakthrusg.com
 

2nd Vice President
Dennis Alm

 
Secretary

John Butler
1564 Beech St.

Radcliff, KY 40160
270.351.3412 (h)
270-832-0165 (c)

john.butler1@twc.com

Treasurer
Barbara Harris
P.O. Box. 99801

Louisville, KY 40269
(502) 499-7852

barblouky@aol.com
 

Sergeant at Arms
Robert Noe

 
Webmaster

Steve Haffner
 

Bulletin Editor
Matt Sohl

 
Technical Director

Bret Sohl
 

Concierge
Carol Miller

 
Advisory Board

Jim Harris
Pat Miller

Pete Miller
David Garrard

EDITORIAL NOTE:
Please have all articles for inclusion in the next
bulletin issue to us by the 20th of the Month.
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